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• Otumoetai Cadets Cricket Club believes that we have a responsibility to 

provide an environment that is not only comfortable and welcoming, but 

also where alcohol is served responsibly. 

• We provide and actively promote a range of low and non-alcoholic 

drinks. Tea, coffee and free water are available at all times. 

• A range of food is also available. The menu is on display at all times. 

• It is against the law to serve minors. If we are in doubt as to your age, we 

will ask for ID. Acceptable forms of proof of age are a current driver’s 

licence, current passport or a HANZ 18+ card. 

• Patrons who are visibly intoxicated will not be served alcohol, will be 

asked to leave the property and encouraged to take advantage of the 

safe transport options. 

• We will encourage people to have a designated driver. We provide a 

range of non-alcoholic drinks. Please ask for options. 

• We will make sure all these services are well promoted and will display 

the necessary signage required under The Sale of liquor Act. 

• We will maintain training and management policy to give our staff the 

skills and support required to do the job properly. 

• Please be our guest and take advantage of the services we offer. 

  

“Host Responsibilty” makes sure everyone has a good time and leaves in safe 

shape for the road home. It could save our licence and save your life. 
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